
 

Poowong Pool Closed for Urgent Works 
 
The Poowong Pool will be closed until further notice to investigate a leak in the water system. 

 

Investigation will begin today to assess the damage to the water system and determine a 

necessary fix for the facility. 

 

The pool is expected to be closed for a week at a minimum but works will be completed as soon 

as possible to ensure users can still access the pool for the last few weeks of the season. 

 

Council’s Building Operations Coordinator Alister Fixter was confident that a suitable fix for the 

facility would be found for a quick turnaround. 

 

“It is unfortunate that Council needs to close the Poowong Pool to assess damage to the water 

system however we expect the works to be completed quickly. 

 

“We hope to have pool operation back to normal as soon as we can. These works have been 

deemed a priority to ensure the facility is available for the community,” said Mr Fixter. 

 

Both the community and pool user groups will be provided with more updates as they become 

available. 
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